2022 Trap and Skeet Committee Report
Our machines throw American trap, wobble trap, and skeet. Many shooters improved over the year with a few hitting 25 or more straight clays. Our regulars range in age from teenagers to seniors. There were many new participants this year who have become regulars; in particular, many are women.
Generally, we are scheduled for the second and fourth Sundays in a month, but please check the calendar for changes before you come up. Setup starts around 10:30am. The Trap and Skeet fields are both open at 11:30am and we usually wrap up by 3:30pm. Clean up takes 20 to 30 minutes depending on how many stay to help.
The committee is hoping for more help in the 2023 season; a few shoots were cancelled for lack of volunteers in 2022. As the Directors running the shoots need to keep an eye on all the fields for safety reasons, without enough help not all the trap houses can be running which creates longer wait times. Please consider volunteering. This not only helps to reduce wait times to a minimum and allow more games to be shot, but it also gives the volunteer members time to shoot as well. Please talk to a committee member and express your interest in helping.
We want to thank the Committee members Jack, Paul, Linda, Hudson, Jay and Kevin for volunteering their time having the throwers ready, trap and skeet houses stocked, scoring the games and hot coffee on to make it a fun day of shooting for members and guests.
Respectfully, the Trap and Skeet Committee
